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Who is responsible for remote learning? 

Your teachers, parents/carers and you are responsible for your learning at home.  

What are the teachers responsible for? 

Your teachers will ensure that work is available for you on Seesaw to do at home. You will be 

taught the same curriculum remotely, via the Seesaw App, as was you would receive in school, 

wherever possible. However, we may need to make some changes to some subjects. For 

example, an art lesson in school where you might have been working with clay may be replaced 

online with a lesson using resources more available at home.  

At 9am each day, English and Maths lessons will be available on Seesaw, These are lessons 

which we strongly ask you to complete first. At 12pm, science and foundation subjects are 

released. These include History, Geography, Spanish, Computing, PE and PSHE. Other subjects 

may also be available.  

You will receive these many hours of work each day: 

• FS2 - 2 hours daily  

• Key Stage 1 - 3 hours daily  

• Key Stage 2 - 4 hours daily 

 

What are my parents/carers responsible for? 

We ask that your parents and carers have read our school Remote Learning Policy. Parents and 

carers should ensure that you have time and a space to be able to learn at home during the 

school day and that the work that has been set for you is complete to the best of your ability. 

If you have any problems completing work at home, they should contact school so that we can 

try to help you. 

If you are ill or are unable to do your work, then they should contact the school office to let us 

know.  

If you have borrowed a school device to help you with remote learning, they should also help 

you to take care of this and use this safely.  

 

 



What am I responsible for? 

It is important that you take part in your remote learning lessons each day as your teacher will be available 

to help you on Seesaw. You must always try your best in every piece of work, and if you need any help, you 

should message your class teacher who will be able to help you.  

We need you to follow the John Clifford Promises at home every day. The promises will help you and your 

family to work together in your online learning.  

If you have borrowed a school device to help you with remote learning, you should take care 

of it. If you have any problems with it, you must tell your parent/carer who will inform us at 

school.  

 

How will I know if I am doing my work correctly? 

Your teachers will provide you with written or verbal feedback on the work that you have 

submitted. More in-depth feedback will be given for English and Maths work, and you may be 

able to take part in an online written conversation with your teacher to support you in improving 

pieces of work, where this is deemed appropriate. Feedback will be issued daily, where possible, 

from a member of staff. 

 

What should I do if I need help with my work? 

If you need support with your work, you should send your teacher a message on Seesaw on 

the piece of work that you need help with. They will get back to you as soon as they can. Whilst 

you are waiting, you should try another piece of work. 

 

 


